
PTO MEETING MINUTES 
     May 21,  2018  

 

Attendees:  Marah Davis, Dorothy Garber, Ashley Seibel, Allie Oswalt, Angie Norris, Cheryl 

Flora, Kim House, Sara Fox, Mindy Trick, Shannon Ressler, Mary Garber, Hackworth, Malinda 

Quinn, Tonnya Helfrich, Aleta Montgomery, Clint Sharp, Kristine Happy, Mandy Davis, Brian 

Happy.  

Treasurer’s Report: As of April 17, 2018- May 21, 2018 the ending balance is 8, ,767.90 

dollars.  

 

Mr. Piquignot – Principal’s Report:  
 

New/Revised Teacher Requests:  
1st Grade $105.00 Angie Ashley

Cookies $84.50
Marah 

Cheryl

Kim House $14.96
Allie 

Angie

Hackworth $85.00 Marah Aleta

Malinda Quinn $77.48
Cheryl 

Angie

Tubs for Legos for indoor recess

Guided Math Packets

pencil/colored pencils

Math Centers

Kindergarden graduation

 
  

Past Business:  
*Teacher Appreciation Week: “Bar None, You are the Best Teachers & Staff!” Hope you had as much fun as 

I did. We truly do appreciate everything you do! 

* Picnic’s Pizza & Grille: Mrs. Hangen’s class won the pizza party last month! Our profit was $114.94. This 

Tuesday, the 22nd, will be the last fundraiser day, so Cheryl has time to get the last pizza party before the end of 

the school! Also, the owners has said that next year she wants to do it just once a month instead of every week.  

*Gift Card Drawing: Mr. Happy wom last time… Who is it today??? 

*Market Day Fund: We have five families with Market day Funds left, Our emphasis is to get these funds 

depleted the next school year. 

* Family Bingo Night: I think the eventing went well! Thanks so much to all who helped that evening; we 

couldn’t have done it without you! Our profit was $1,375 this year.  

 

New Business: 
* Field Day: We’ll be passing out popsicles this Tuesday afternoon, since it rained everyone out on Friday! 

*Fundraisers: We are planning to sell Little Caesar’s Pizza Kits in the fall, September 7-21. In the spring, we 

are going to sell pies from Pie Peddler. Those dates are March 15-29. 

*Teacher Luncheon: Cheryl is planning a wonderful meal for you on May 31, the teacher work day after 

school is out. Hope to see you there! 

*New Officers: Allie Oswalt has agreed to be our Vice President next year! YAY! Still working on filling a 

few chair spots… open house, beautification, and teacher appreciation week 

 

Amazon Gift Card Drawing: Ressler 

Approve Treasure’s Report: Hackworth, Helfrich 

Request to Adjourn: Garber 

 



April 17, 2018- May 21, 2018 

         

         Starting Balance  $7,995.47 
 Date            $ Amount 

Receipts 
 4/27/18 Deposit- Bingo Pre-Sale Orders        $767.00 

 4/30/18 April Interest Earned                          $0.38 

 5/8/18 Deposit- April Picnic’s Pizza & Grille Fundraiser      $114.94 

 5/8/18 Deposit- Bingo Sales                 $1,763.50  

 5/18/18 Deposit- Amazon Smile Donation            $8.02 

 

         Total Receipts  $2,653.84 

Expenditures 
 4/17/18 Aleta Montgomery- TAW Supplies          $81.88 

 4/17/18 Ruth Ragsdale- Scholastic Books       $200.00 

 4/20/18 Cheryl Flora- Pizza Party Supplies          $14.96 

 4/26/18 Angie Norris- Bingo Prizes & Auctioneer Gift Card       $60.00 

 4/30/18 Marah Davis- Bingo Supplies         $15.00 

 4/30/18 Ashley Seibel- Bingo Drinks           $91.14 

 4/30/18 Tonya Helfrich- Caterpillars            $39.91  

 5/2/18 Cash Out- Bingo Change          $500.00 

 5/4/18 Dominos Pizza- Bingo Pizza          $349.50 

 5/7/18 Gina Denlinger- TAW Coffee Bar            $50.00 

 5/14/18 Angie Norris- Field Day Popsicles           $55.72 

 5/14/18 Amanda Davis- Mother’s Day Porject         $53.64 

 5/14/18 Aleta Montgomery- Retirement Gifts         $39.95 

 5/14/18 Julie Helman- Secretary, Nurse & Librarian Cookies      $30.00 

 5/17/18 Kristine Happy- End of Year Store         $299.71   

         Total Expenditures $1,881.41 

     

Ending Balance             $8,767.90 

 


